
Library Board Meeting
November 18, 2022

Present:
JoLeah Tettleton
Vanessa Conner

Absent:
Stan Crisel
Kelly Burge
Frieda Phillips
Jennifer Mitchell
Dee Smith
Michael Sullivan
Mandy McMillon
Courtney Ruser

Meeting called to order at 7:12 p.m., by Joleah Tettleton. Previous Minutes were read by Vanessa 
Conner.
Currently, one person signed up for the December Christmas auto tour. Closing date for sign up forms 
is November 18, 2022. Volunteers are needed to help at library for the PAT and Santa event. Inquiries 
or comments on this event need to be addressed to/with Jennifer Mitchell.
In other business, JoLeah stressed the need for board members to help find additional means and 
avenues for fundraisers. This will be critical in reaching yearly fund goals for library functions, 
activities, etc.
Next meeting set for December 6, 2022. 
Current meeting adjourned by JoLeah at 7:30 p.m.


